
1270 On Your Dial 
Honolulu 6, Hawaii 

Phone 938-402 

The Sweetest Sound In Hawaii 

February 17, 1961 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2 Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Your long and interesting and informative letter 
of the 13th arrived today, and we thank you very 
much for taking the time to present all this data 
for us. As nearly as I can check, your description 
of our log is correct. 

For your information, Candy radio is airing all 
its announcements with gal voices, and it has been 
the first full time all gal station in the nation 
to the best of our knowledge. 

Your letter is being posted, along with others from 
the mainland, Samoa, Japan, Alaska, and other far 
away places on our studio show window, here in the 
International Market Place where up to700,000 visitors 
pass each year. 

Thank you again, and mahalo. 

Aloha 

Jim Ownby 
owner 

INTERNATIONAL MARKET PLACE WAIKIKI, HONOLULU, HAWAII 


